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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого информационного бюллетеня, 
у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность 
сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик (360)318-1347 или,  Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо 
за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
 

Reminder:  No Friday classes in December – see the updated calendar (tab) on the website 

at: www.pcsnw.org  

 

Flood Family Help:  Plastic storage bins still needed – if you can help, please let 

Scott know! Also, any monetary donations are welcome to help this family in need.  

THANK you! 

 

Last Call! The School Pictures Fundraiser is coming to a 

close…some families didn’t know we had sibling pictures 

done…some wanted an extra copy of a picture… 

If you would like to order more pictures, please let the 

office know by Wednesday, December 8. 

 

The PCSNW Christmas Program 

is officially scheduled for Wednesday, December 15 at 6:30 p.m. at Good News 

Fellowship.  We have a dress rehearsal scheduled for first thing on that 

Wednesday … asking you to drop off your child directly at the church.  We will 

need volunteer drivers to get the students back to school after the rehearsal 

(Please sign up in the office with how many seatbelts you 

have & fill out “driver” paperwork if you haven’t 

already).  

 

Also!  There will be a Christmas Bake Sale after the program…yummmmm! 

 

Are you interested in discussing the Covid vaccine – the ethics – the possible student 

vaccine mandate? One of our parents who is an RN is willing to host an info evening either 

in person or via Zoom.  Interested?  Please email Scott. 

 

We have a few needs on the clipboard in the office…we 

would love to see more participants in our yearlong fundraisers 

(Amazon Smile & ShopWithScrips) and I’d love a volunteer or two to 

help me work on an endowment for PCSNW.  See our “Support Us” tab 

on our website (www.pcsnw.org) for information.  Thanks so much for your generosity! 

 

 

Wednesday 

Words 

“Now may the God of peace, who through the blood of the eternal covenant brought back from the dead our Lord 

Jesus, that great Shepherd of the sheep, 21 equip you with everything good for doing his will, and may he work in 

us what is pleasing to him, through Jesus Christ, to whom be glory for ever and ever. Amen.”  Hebrews 13:20-21 
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